From: lanningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk

To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 22 August 2018 22:01:29

Application Reference No. : SMD/2018/0302 Site Address: The Foxhound 56 Hot Lane Biddulph Moor
Staffordshire ST8 7JT Stoke On Trent
Comments by: Paul Carter
From:
58 Hot Lane
Biddulph Moor
Biddulph
STOKE OM TRENT

St8 7jt
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Objection
Comments: The planning request will cause considerable disruption by moving a public area near to our
residential property. There is already considerable disturbamce caused by noise and bahaviour of patrons of the
pub until late and this will bring them even closer to our property. | do not think this is acxwptable as thw
current arrangenents provide suitable parking provisions foe pateons and also there is only what can be
described as suitable garden and recreational facitilies already at the site.

There is also the fact that this movement will also disturb long standing rights of way and public walkways and
impede access to them.

This is a long established situation that has satisfied the needs of the pub and the community for the past 20
years we have lived next door. | have grave concerns about the environmental impact of this on this semi rural
area and also the noise pollution this will also impose on our 8 year old son who happens to have a bedroom
that will be within earshot of what may well become a 'beer garden' which in do not think he should be
subjected to.

| have serious concerns about how this seemingly unecessary change will impact not only our home existence
for myslelf and my young family but also the impact this may also have on the valuen of our house given this
apparent unecessary moving of parking from one side of the sitw to another.

We as a family fail to see any benefits to this change that cannot be met by the current situation as there is
already a car park and already a beer garden.


mailto:planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
mailto:PlanningComments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk

